
Dear Valued Customers,

We are thrilled to share some exciting news with you! VOLANS has acquired a new vessel, the 
MV CONDOR MAGALLANES, which will further strengthen and enhance our Condor Service. 
With a capacity of 17,000 DWT—comparable to our ships, CONDOR BILBAO and CONDOR 
VALPARAÍSO—this new addition will allow us to serve you with even greater efficiency and 
flexibility.

The MV CONDOR MAGALLANES will officially join our fleet on September 16th, embarking 
on its inaugural journey from the East Coast of the United States to Europe. This vessel is 
scheduled to perform our October 2024 sailing, ensuring timely and reliable service.

As this new vessel starts on the East Coast (USA), we are pleased to inform you that we will 
be serving this route to Europe during week 38. If you have any shipping needs for this route, 
don’t hesitate to contact us at chartering@volans-lg.com. We are here to assist you with any 
inquiries or bookings.

We are confident that the addition of the MV CONDOR MAGALLANES will elevate our service 
to you, offering increased capacity, enhanced scheduling, and greater flexibility for all your 
shipping requirements.

Thank you for your continued trust and partnership. We look forward to serving you with this 
new and exciting chapter of our operations!

Best regards,

VOLANS Maritime Team
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